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TIME: 6:00 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

November 28, 1994 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v.stone 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Director of Finance William Bettcher 
Superintendent of Golf and Parks John Miller 
Golf Pro Brian Hughes 

Mayor Heintz outlined for Council her communication with 
Montgomery County Engineer Rex Dickey relative to Council's recent 
decision concerning the realignment of existing Social Row Road at 
the southeast corner of the Yankee Trace Golf Course. 

Mayor Heintz suggested that Council consider the appointment 
of additional members to the Centerville Community Improvement 
Corporation. Council concurred that early in 1995, a member of the 
West Milton Community Improvement Corporation be invited to speak 
with city Council relative to the membership on their Corporation. 

Council reviewed Course Rules and Regulations for The Golf 
Club at Yankee Trace. Following discussion, the majority of 
Council concurred that Yankee Trace become the home course for the 
entire golf match play program at the Centerville High School for 
the year 1995. Its impact will be evaluated prior to 1996. Other 
areas of concern were expressed relative to the Rules and 
Regulations and minor changes made. The majority of Council also 
concurred that Centerville residents and business owners be granted 
priority starting times eight days in advance. 

The Work Session convened into a council Finance committee of 
the whole to review the Budget for the year 1995. 

~~~~JO' 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


